
 
 
        
 
 
 
Wednesday, June 24, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
At this time of year, many schools experience changes in staff.  Although the staffing process is still not 
complete, here are the changes that have occurred to this point in time.  Pioneer Park says good-bye to the 
following staff members: 
 
   Mrs. J. Maguire Pearson  - Grade 5 
   Miss L. Schilling  - Grade 2 
   Mrs. J. Pisano   - Kindergarten 
   Mrs. L. Rye   - French 
   Miss. K. Miller   - Grade 1 
   Mr. S. Kundra   - Grade 4/5 
   Mrs. A. Nikolic   - Kindergarten 
   Mrs. D. McCleave  - Educational Assistant 
   Miss. E. Kains   - Educational Assistant 
   Mrs. D. Gibson   - Educational Assistant 
   Mrs. J. Galvao   - Second Secretary 
 
I would like to thank our departing staff members for their work serving the Pioneer Park community and 
I wish them continued success in their new positions. 
 
In September, we welcome the following staff members to Pioneer Park: 
 
   Mr. N. Chiarelli   - Vice-Principal 
   Mrs. K. Dallimore  - Grade 2 (returning from a leave) 
   Mr. T. Fuke   - Grade 5 
   Ms. M. Swagerman  - English as a Second Language 
 
We look forward to their arrival in the fall. 
 
In closing, on behalf of the staff of Pioneer Park, I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer vacation 
and look forward to seeing everyone back in the fall. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Glenn A. Kitamura 
Principal 
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